Oradell SEPA\%{
DECEMBER MEETING
12/10 700 OPS LIBRARY

The Oradell SEPAC will be having a parent feedback
meeting on Monday, December 10 from 7-8:30pm in the
OPS Library. Linda Distler, the new Supervisor of Special
Services will be attending to tell us about herself, share
her vision for the department and answer any questions

you may have. We will also be presenting the results

from our Parent Survey as well as sharing our personal
libraries of Special Needs children’s books to help
facilitate some holiday gift ideas for you and your families.

Coffee and sweets will be served.
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Please visit
http://oradellsepac.wixsite.com/oradellsepac
to learn more about the Oradell SEPAC.




